
The Orchard—Peek of the Term 
Week commencing:  11th December23  

Our Learning  
 

In Plum class this week  the chil-
dren have  been working hard 
doing lots of christmas activities. 

Maths-  The children have been  
finding baubles, matching and 
forming numbers in snow and 
counting buttons on the ginger-
bread man. 

English– The children have been 
using communication boards to 
request christmas songs and 
make playdough. 

Topic– The children  enjoyed 
making baubles and houses for 
the door dis- play .They had 
fun making Snowman 
cookies for lifeskills. 

 

Our Topic after Christmas  in the 
Orchard is Transport. Please can 
you send any pictures of your 
child on a mode of transport  like 
a car, train etc to  the email be-
low. 

Important Dates 

January 

 

Start of term—Thursday 4th 
January 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:   

 

Star of the week 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


